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The next meeting of the GBOS will be Monday, February 20 at:
Keller Williams Building, 18050 Saturn Lane, Nassau Bay 77058

The meeting will start at 7:00. Please plan to attend and bring a guest!  
Refreshments will be potluck.

Our guest speaker will be John Stubbings with Clown Alley Orchids. He will have plants for sale.

Below are photos of our December Annual Christmas Party courtesy of Al Ong, our photographer.

If you have not paid you annual dues yet, please do so, so that I can make a new member directory.

Our next meeting will be March 20, 2017.  The program will be presented by Linda Fries, orchid judge.

If you have items or information you would like to see in the newsletter let me know at:  joycemcmillan@att.net

Galveston Orchid Society Web Page - www.galvestonbayorchidsociety.org
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